
 

 

January 6, 2012 
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M       2012-2 
 
TO:  License Plate Issuing Officials 
 
FROM:  Amy Bright, Registration Unit Supervisor 
  Motor Vehicle Division 
 
SUBJECT: Talladega College Personalized License Plates 
 
    
Talladega College has elected to participate in the personalized collegiate license plate program under Section 32-6-150, 
Code of Alabama 1975.  Beginning February 1, personalized Talladega College license plates will be available to order on 
PROS (Plate Reservation and Ordering System).  The new tag type is UP 21. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Registration Section at (334) 242-9006 or tags@revenue.alabama.gov. 
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